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Chair �)�L�H�O�G�V���V�R�X�J�K�W���F�O�D�U�L�I�L�F�D�W�L�R�Q���W�K�D�W���'�U�����0�D�\�E�H�U�U�\�·�V���J�R�D�O��for the Fall 2024 semester was to have 
upperclassme assigned to housing by March 15 and incoming freshmen assigned by April 15.  

 
B.  Student Enrollment Update 

 

Next, Vice-Provost Mayberry presented the Fall 2023 Enrollment update. As of September 18, 
total Fall enrollment is at 1,689 students. This is a slight decrease from last year and appears to 
primarily be in the areas of dual-credit and transfer students. 
 
Regent Walston posed a question pertaining to a specific grant relative to the dual-credit office. A 
discussion of the dual-credit program ensued. Dr. Mayberry noted that steps are underway to build 



 



Seconded by Regent Adams and passed without dissent. 

The meeting was adjourned at 1:13 p.m.  




